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'-.Cl' e CommonAlth Edison 

1400 OpusWce 
Downers Grove, Illinois 60515 

June 28, 1990 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Sir: 

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3 
Quad Cities Station Units l and 2 
Zion Station Units l and 2 
LaSalle County Station Units l and 2 
Byron Station Units l and 2 
Braidwood Station Units l and 2 
Alternative Schedule for Generic Letter 89-10 
NRC Docket Nos. ~~/249, 50-254/265 
50-2 95 I~ 5~/-37-47 .§@~%·4-/45-5""and 50~/.4§q""" 

References: (a) NRC Generic Letter 89-10, Safety-Related 
Motor-Operated Valve Testing and Surveillance, 
dated June 28, 1989. 

(b) M. Richter (CECo) letter to U.S. NRC, 
dated December 28, 1989. 

(c) NRC Generic Letter 89-10 <Supplement l), 
Results of the Public Workshops, dated 
June 13, 1990. 

NRC Generic Letter 89-10 <Generic Letter) extended the 
recommendations outlined in Bulletin 85-03 and its supplement to all 
safety-related motor-operated valves <MOV) and position-changeable MOVs in 
safety-related systems. Additionally, the Generic Letter required a response 
wi~hin six months regarding compliance with the recommended actions and 
proposed schedule for MOV testing and surveillance. In Reference (b), 
Commonwealth Edison Company <CECo) indicated that a meeting would be arranged 
to discuss CECo's proposed actions to address the Generic Letter. This letter 
provides an update on the status of the meeting, a schedule for the Generic 
Letter response <reporting requirement "l ."), and an alternative schedule for 
the establishment of a pr9gram description <schedule items "i.l" and "i.2"). 
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At this time, a CECo/NRC staff meeting is scheduled for July 3, 1990, 
to discuss CECo's proposed actions to address the Generic Letter. Subsequent 
to this meeting, CECo expects to submit the Generic Letter response on July 
31, 1990. This response date will allow sufficient time for consideration of 
NRC feedback from the meeting. Following submittal of the response, the MOV 
program description is expected to be established by the end of September 1990. 

CECo appreciates this opportunity to discuss the Generic Letter with 
the staff. Please address any questions concerning this response to this 
office. 

Respectfully, 

M.H. Richter 
Generic Issues Administrator 

/ZNLD53/lmw 

cc: A.B. Davis - Regional Administrator, Region III 
Resident Inspectors - D/QC/Z/LSCS/BY/BH 
A.T. Gody, Jr. - NRR 

Subscribed and~~ to 
be~ me thl~ day 
of Hf\ _1.... C/490., q 
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